
Personal Journal Entry 1: 

Over the last couple weeks we were assigned our PM groups as well as the BAs that we will be working 

with. I looking forward to working with my fellow group 3 PMs Chris and Trang. Both seem to have really 

good heads on their respective shoulders and know what they would like to get out of this project. Last 

week we had a nice meet & greet session with our BAs to go over the basics of the class and to get to 

know each other better. Lucky for us, all the BAs are seem extremely capable and are excited to start 

the project and get their hands on Just In Mind Prototyper. If all goes as planned this should be a fun 

semester working with them all with a great prototype that hopefully TU press will be able to use as the 

outcome! More updates to come. Until next time Journal.  


